International Tackwon-Do Federation

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, Austria Website: www.internationaltaekwon-dofederation.com
Tel: (43) (1) 2925509 / 2928467 - Fax: 2925509 - E-mail: ITFChangUng@hotmail.com

All Members under ITF 7th, JAN, 2004

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs/Madam,

First of all, I would like to introduce myself to you.

I am the wife of late Gen. Choi Hong Hi, the Founder of Taekwon-Do and first President of the International Taekwon-Do Federation (I.T.F.) which was formed on 22nd of March 1966.

As it is already well known to the world, my husband passed away on 15th of June 2002 in Pyongyang, the capital of DPR Korea due to the stomach cancer. It is a disclosed secret that my husband invented Taekwon-Do with all of his wisdom and endeavours.

My husband, during his lifetime, loved Taekwon-Do more than his family and devoted his whole life to the propagation and expansion of this martial-art throughout the world, therefore, he wanted the people not to call himself "Choi Hong Hi" but "Taekwon-Do".

It is also a well known fact that my husband handpicked Mr. Chang Ung, who is an IOC Member, as his successor to lead ITF into the future just before he passed away.

It was witnessed not only by my family including myself, but by the very important peoples of ITF.

Therefore, I, as the widow of late Gen. Choi Hong Hi, would like to declare that the right for the utilization of the ITF official logo, ITF properties, etc. created by my husband entirely belongs to Mr. Chang Ung, the present President of ITF. Hoping my declaration would be observed very correctly and strictly, domestically and internationally.

Truly yours

Choi Chun Hi Tanlehora

Widow of late Gen. Choi Hong Hi